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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – April 22nd, 2025 

 

The District of 100 Mile House Continues Well Redevelopment 

As part of a crucial project to enhance the reliability and sustainability of our water supply, the 

District of 100 Mile House continues to implement the redevelopment of the three municipal 

wells. These measures are necessary to ensure that the water infrastructure can continue to 

operate at optimum capacity and operate effectively. 

The well redevelopment project, which began in February was expected to have all three wells 

completed and in service before the summer peak season. After some complications Well #5 is 

now complete and is being monitored prior to commencing the redevelopment of Well #4 and 

Well #6 on May 20th.  It is in the best interest of the community to ensure that Well #5 is fully 

operational with no risk of complications before Well #4 and Well #6 are completed. 

The District will be implementing standard watering restrictions as of May 1st, 2025. 

During the next stage of the well redevelopment (May 20th – June 7th, 2025) the District 
will implement additional restrictions prohibiting outdoor sprinkling. Hand watering 
ONLY during this period.  

For further information or questions about the water restrictions and the well redevelopment, 

please contact the District of 100 Mile House at 250-395-2434 or email 

district@100milehouse.com. Any changes to the restrictions will be posted on our website at 

www.100milehouse.com. 

The District of 100 Mile House appreciates the cooperation of all residents during this 

necessary redevelopment project and looks forward to providing an even more reliable and 

sustainable water supply in the near future. 
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“We appreciate the community’s patience, cooperation and efforts towards water conservation 

during this essential project,” said Maureen Pinkney, Mayor of 100 Mile House. “The goal of 

the redevelopment is to ensure that our water supply remains reliable, and capable of meeting 

future demand.” 

For media inquiries, please contact: 

Tammy Boulanger 
Chief Administrative Officer 
250-395-2434 
tboulanger@100milehouse.com  
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